Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Daly, Michael

Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 10:29 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: LAFCO Comment Agenda ltem 1

To be read into the record at LAFCO meeting on Nov.5, regarding agenda item 1:

“On behalf of the County Assessor and Assessor’s Mapping Division, we’d like to welcome and congratulate
Mr. Michael Prater on his appointment to Executive Officer of the Santa Barbara County LAFCO. We wish Mr.
Prater all the best in his new position and look forward to working with him and the commission

in the future, as needed.”

Michael T. Daly

Division Manager

County Clerk-Recorder, Assessor & Registrar of Voters
P.O. Box 159 Santa Barbara, CA 93102-0159

805.568.2878
sbhcassessor.com




